
Meal Applications 
2023-2024 HOUSEHOLD INCOME DATA COLLECTION 
FORM 
To help generate essential State funding for your students and classrooms, we 
encourage families of TK, Kinder, and new students to complete a Household Data 
Collection Form even if your child doesn’t eat school meals. Doing so could also provide 
benefits such as the P-EBT cards that were distributed last year. For the 2023-24 
school year, all meals will be provided at no cost. 
 
Fairsite, Valley Oaks, Vernon Greer, River Oaks, Lake Canyon, Marengo Ranch 
Elementary Schools, and Robert McCaffrey Middle School: 
Families of TK, Kinder, and new students will complete the Household Data Collection 
form. Forms can be found on the link to the right or families may choose to complete 
an income application online at lunchapplication.com. 
 
Please only complete one form per family/household. 
By completing the Income Application or the Household Income Data Collection form as 
soon as possible, you can help our schools reach our goals so that we can continue to 
support our students. If you have any questions or would like assistance completing the 
meal applications, contact Kathryn Flores at 209-744-4545 ext. 321 
or kflores@galt.k12.ca.us 
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